
Sheriff Bob Gualtieri 
Pinellas County Sheriff's Office 

"Leading The Way For A Safer Pinellas" 

April 26, 2017 

Honorable Janet C. Long, Chair 
Pinellas County Board of County Commissioners 
315 Court Street 
Clearwater, Florida 33756 

RE: FEDERAL LAW ENFORCEMENT TRUST FUND 
FARO Technologies 

Dear Commissioner Long: 

The following is a request for funding from the Federal Law Enforcement Trust Fund: 

Capital Outlay 
TOTAL 

$ 377,942.10 
$ 377,942.10 

This request from our Federal Law Enforcement Trust Fund will be used for 3D printers to process 
forensic evidence. 

I certify this request is consistent with the Federal Law Enforcement Trust Fund Agreement. Please 
forward $377,942.10 from the appropriated Federal Law Enforcement Trust Funds to my Fiscal 
Affairs Bureau. 

Pinellas County, Florida 

BG:SEKInj 

cc: Mark S. Woodard, County Administrator 
Bill Berger, Director, Office of Management and Budget 
Barry Lupiani, Manager, Office of Management and Budget 
Claretha N. Harris, Chief Deputy Director, Clerk of the Circuit Clerk 
Fred Dean, Director of Finance, Clerk of the Circuit Court 
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